
 

 

 

SENT VIA E-MAIL:  July 7, 2020 

Ricardo.Gonzalez@dtsc.ca.gov  

Ricardo Gonzalez, Project Manager 

Department of Toxic Substances Control 

9211 Oakdale Avenue 

Chatsworth, CA 91311-6520 

 

Class 1 Permit Modification for DeMenno-Kerdoon 

 

South Coast Air Quality Management District (South Coast AQMD) staff appreciates the opportunity to 

provide comments on the above-mentioned document. DeMenno-Kerdoon (Facility) is requesting the 

Department of Toxic Substances Control (DTSC) to approve modifications to the Facility’s existing 

hazardous waste facility permit to accept recycled and/or exempt oil and mix them with used and/or waste 

oil for storage and treatment and associated operation and management standards.  

 

DeMenno-Kerdoon is a South Coast AQMD permitted Facility (Facility ID No. 800037) that is located at 

2000 North Alameda Street in the City of Compton. Changing the materials added to the tanks at 

DeMenno-Kerdoon might be in conflict with any South Coast AQMD permit conditions for said tanks, 

and may also result in changes to the South Coast AQMD permit description for the Facility as well as 
any connected vapor control equipment. The proposed changes to the Facility’s hazardous waste facility 

permit should be reviewed by South Coast AQMD Engineering and Permitting staff. Therefore, it is 

recommended that the DTSC initiate consultation with South Coast AQMD by contacting Mr. Thomas 

Liebel, Senior Air Quality Engineering Manager, at (909) 396-2554. 

 

If you have other questions or wish to discuss the comments, please contact me at lsun@aqmd.gov.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

Lijin Sun 

Lijin Sun, J.D.  

Program Supervisor, CEQA IGR 

Planning, Rule Development & Area Sources 
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